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Dear Councilman Fuentes: 

Wed, Sep 30, 2015 at 6:23 PM 

Regarding Los Angeles City Council Motion 15-0314 and the Department of Sanitation's 
report given at the September 16, 2015 Special Meeting, please keep consideration of the 
solar power generating project separate from the passive use/recreational trail Lopez 
Canyon bufferland proposed uses. 

The passive use/recreational trail Lopez Canyon bufferland proposed uses have been in 
planning stages for decades whilst the solar power generating project is relatively new. This 
new use should not be tied to already existing plans. All this will do is further delay the 
implementation of these plans. Thus, the uses should be considered and implemented 
separately. 

Moreover, the solar power generating project requires an Environmental Impact Report 
and a Conditional Use Permit. These requirements need to be uniquely considered apart 
from the passive use/recreational trail Lopez Canyon bufferland proposed uses as this 
commercial/industrial use is very different from passive/recreational use. 

Respectfully, 

Vanessa D. May 


